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RADIOACTIVE MATERIALS SECTION 

Information Notice 2002-09 
 

Disposal of Am-241 and Pu-238 Sources 
Los Alamos National Laboratory’s Off-Site Source Recovery Project 

ATTENTION:  RADIATION SAFETY OFFICER 

 

The Los Alamos National Laboratory’s Off-Site Source Recovery Project (ORS) is a program to pick up 
and store unwanted or obsolete Am-241 or Pu-238 sealed sources.  The contractor for this project has 
indicated that the ORS Project is willing to take responsibility and cost of removing these sources.  If 
you have any of these unwanted sources, we strongly recommend that you take advantage of this offer.   

Attached is the contact information and forms needed.  While these documents reference  
“well-logging” licensees, the offer is open to all licensees who have sources that qualify. 

If you have any questions or need additional information, please contact us. 
 

 
 






